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Good afternoon Ms. Snyder,

We understand the U.S. Army Installation Management Command has submitted a license amendment application to the U.S.
 Nuclear Regulatory Commission to possess depleted uranium from Davy Crockett M101 spotting rounds at various Army
 installations, including the Donnelly Training Area, at Fort Wainwright, Alaska.  

No ESA-listed species or designated critical habitat occur in the area of Fort Wainwright; therefore, the proposed amendment
 application would have no effect on listed species or critical habitat.  Preparation of a Biological Assessment or further
 consultation under section 7 of the Endangered Species Act regarding this project location is not necessary. This
 determination applies only to endangered and threatened species under our jurisdiction. It does not preclude the need to
 comply with other environmental legislation or regulations such as the Clean Water Act.  Feel free to call or email if you
 have further questions.

Kind regards,

Kaiti

-- 
Kaithryn Ott
Fish and Wildlife Biologist
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service
Fairbanks Field Office
101 12th Avenue, Room 110
Fairbanks, AK 99701
Phone (907) 456-0277 
Fax (907) 456-0208 

mailto:kaithryn_ott@fws.gov
mailto:Amy.Snyder@nrc.gov

